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NJSLA Infrastructure Trial 
On	April	4th	DMS	held	a	successful	infrastructure	trial	of	
our	technology	in	preparation	for	the	New	Jersey	Student	
Learning	Assessment	this	spring.	The	ELA	and	math	
sections	of	the	assessment	will	be	held	from	May	8-12	for	
all	students.	The	science	section	of	the	assessment	will	
be	provided	on	May	4th	and	5th	for	students	in	grades	five	
and	eight.			

	
DMS	News	
Our sixth grade DMS News 
team has released their latest 
episode. It can be seen by 
visiting the main page of the 
DMS website or by clicking 
here.  
 
 
	
		

School Play 
Congratulations to the cast and crew of Legally 
Blonde Jr. for their successful performances on 
March 30th and 31st. The cast conducted two 
evening performances and one daytime 
performance for the student body. A special 
thank you to all school community members 
who helped make this a success.    

Bake Sale 
On	April	5th	our	Student	
Council	held	a	bake	sale	and	
raised	$150.	All	proceeds	will	
be	sent	to	UNICEF	to	support	
people	affected	by	the	
earthquake	in	Türkiye	and	
Syria.	Special	thank	you	to	all	
student	council	members	
who	donated	baked	goods	
and	their	time.	
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April	and	May	Events	at	DMS		

• April	25th	BOE	Meeting	at	CRS	
• April	29th	Harlem	Wizards	Game	@NVD	
• May	3-5	Fairview	Lake	Trip	for	6th	Grade	
• May	17th	Spring	Concert	
• May	23-25	Washington	DC	Trip	for	8th	Grade		
	

Upcoming	Events	

Spring Break 
DMS will be closed from 
Friday April 7th through 
April 14th. We wish all of 
our students and their 
respective families a relaxing 
and rejuvenating spring 
break. 	

		

MoMath 
This month our math team 
will visit the National 
Museum of Mathematics in 
Manhattan!   	

	

Hover Crafts
8th grade	students	taking	STEM	this	marking	period	
are	currently	designing	and	building	homemade	hover	
crafts	from	scratch	powered	by		leaf	blowers.		

Path to Rhythm  
On May 1st we are planning to host an 
African drumming and dance program 
entitled “Path to Rhythm.” Thank you to the 
cultural arts committee for their work in 
organizing this.    	

	


